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National Junior Bull Riding Finals in Amarillo in October 
 

 Bull riding is not for the faint of heart. Even at a young age, say as early as five 

years old, riding the back of an animal pumps your adrenaline. This excitement, for 

participants and fans of the National Junior Bull Riding Finals, returns to Amarillo for the 

third straight year, October 27-29, at the Amarillo National Center.  

 

 Last year’s competition was one of their best, with over 160 young men and 

women competing for the title national champion. They expect to reach almost 200 

contestants this year. 
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The schedule is very simple. Sheep, calf and steer riders are October 27 at 6 p.m.  

and October 28 at 10 a.m. Peewee, junior and senior bull riders are October 27 at 10 a.m. 

and October 28 at 6 p.m. 

 The finals, featuring all levels of competition, are Saturday, October 29 at 2 p.m. 

 Adult weekend passes are $75 and kids weekend passes are $50. Individual 

session tickets are $18 for adults and $12 for children. Get your tickets at Panhandle 

Tickets or at the door.    

 

 Before Saturday’s finals, a group of contestants will be at BSA and Northwest 

Texas Hospitals on Saturday, October 29 at 10 a.m. to meet some of the young patients 

while they distribute toys and good will.   
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The Amarillo CVC mission is to positively impact the economy and image of Amarillo 

through destination marketing and related support programs.  

 

Visit the Amarillo CVC website at www.visitamarillo.com      
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